
                          BARKER LIONS TALE 
                            Feb.1, 2013 
 
        Dear Lions,  

The next regular meeting of the Barker Lions will be held at our Lions 
building starting at 7pm on Wednesday February 6th.    The informational 
meeting will be about the Journey for Sight by chair Lion Tom Witkowski. 
Our club has been the largest contributors to this journey for the last few 
years.   

The District Governor inducted two new members at our last meeting. 
Please welcome Lion Carl Stoloski and Lion John McDonald to our 
membership. 

Lion Jim Bittner needs to know if any members plan on attending the 
State Convention. This years Convention is in Buffalo, May 17th -19th and 
reservations need to be in as soon as possible.    

Lion Rich Burley will have more March lottery tickets available at the 
meeting Wed. Please keep selling these tickets, for $5.00 it gives you 93 
chances to win cash. 

 
          DATES TO REMEMBER: 
     Feb. 6th Regular meeting 
     Feb. 20th Board Meeting 
     Mar. 3rd Pancake breakfast                      

                                                     
                                         Hope to see you Wed. 
 
 
                                                   Lion Matt, Secretary 

 
NOTE: Birthday wishes to Lion Frank on the 12th. 
            Lion Frank’s 39th for the 31st time. 
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